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SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 
 
The Stone Shoup Timber Sale, Track 2013.0001, which was scheduled for sale on March 26, 
2013, has been withdrawn from advertisement.  Portions of the sale have too much snow to 
allow for adequate access to the sale area at this time.  This timber sale will be offered on 
June 25, 2013.   

 

 

  


